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1 April 2009
The Honorable Barack Obama

President of the United States

The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue

Washington, DC 20500

Fax: 202-757-1204

Dear Mr. President:
Members of the Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) are very concerned about the possibility that your FY 2010 budget will include provisions requiring TRICARE fee increases and increases in pharmacy co-pays for military retirees. As you know, the past Administration advocated drastically higher TRICARE fees and pharmacy co-pays for military retirees under age 65 for the past three years.
FRA believes that the Department of Defense must do more to investigate and implement other options to make TRICARE more cost-efficient as an alternative to shifting costs to retiree beneficiaries. Imposing higher health care costs on retirees sends a powerful negative message not only to retirees, but to those currently serving about the value of their service to the Nation. Unlike private sector employees, military retirees have answered the call to serve, and most have done so under extremely difficult circumstances while receiving low pay and enduring separations from their families to defend the freedoms we enjoy today.

The Association strongly recommends that your FY 2010 budget not include TRICARE fee increases.

Sincerely,


F. DONALD MUCHECK


National President
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